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       31
st
 May, 2020 Pentecost Sunday 

Clarecastle Mass Intentions 

Sat  30th May 7pm Anniv Valerie & Catherine Healy, Madden’s Tce 

Sat 30th May 7pm Anniv Mary Keane, Patrick Street 

Sun 31st May 9am MM  Frances McBride, Primrose Gardens 

Sun 31st May 12 noon Anniv Tommy Howard, Ennis Road 

Sun  31st May 12 noon Anniv Liam Lynch, Lissane 

Tue 1st June 10am       Memoriam Mass Paddy Lillis, Portlaois 

Sat 6th June 7pm Anniv Thomas Bradley, Claremount 

Sat 6th June 7pm Anniv Micko & Julie Slattery, Madden’s Terrace 

Sun 7th June 12 noon Anniv Louis & Rita Moloney, Manus 

Ballyea Mass Intentions   

Ballyea Anniversary masses moved to Clarecastle Church for broadcasting during Covid-19 

 

Anniversary Masses: Anyone who wishes to have anniversary masses 

said for their relatives and friends during this time, and are happy to join 

the mass on the parish radio link or on webcam, can arrange same by 

contacting the parish office on 065-6823011 

 

Rosary and Benediction: Sunday 31st May at 7pm  

Morning Mass: Bank Holiday Monday, June 1
st
, mass at 11am.  Morning mass each 

weekday, Tuesday – Friday 10.00am on the parish radio link and on the webcam 

Míle Buíochas: We wish to acknowledge the contributions that we received from 

parishioners during the week for church funds and priests collections.  Thank you for 

your support. Contributions can be dropped into the parochial house or parish office or 

by post if people wish to make them.   

ACCORD Covid-19 Relationships Support: 01-5313331,  028-95680151,  01-

9059555 9am – 8pm.  

Domestic Violence or Abuse Victim Support: Women’s Aid Helpline 1800 341900, 

Safe Ireland/Clare Haven Services – 0656822435, Men’s Aid - 01 5543811 

 

 

SVP: The local conference of Saint Vincent de Paul phone number for those who 

wish to contact them is 085-7378695 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People ALONE 0818 222 024, Mon-Fri, 8-8. 

Clarecastle Covid-19 Support Network (CCSN): 085-8013112  A local helpline 

for those in need of assistance during Covid-19 restrictions.  

Churches Open for Private Prayer:    * 

Clarecastle church will open each day, Mon-Sun from 1pm – 4pm.     * 

Ballyea Church will open from 10am – 5pm. 

Please abide by the guidelines on the notices posted in the churches. 

Volunteers to assist in cleaning surfaces etc in the evenings would be welcome;  

Please contact Tom Sweeney, Michael Sheedy – Ballyea,  

PJ Garry, Siobhan Normoyle – Clarecastle, or the parish office 6823011 

 

Each year Trócaire promotes a Lenten Campaign to fund its work among some of 

the poorest people in the world.  We as a parish community have always been very 

generous in our support of the various Trócaire appeals each year.  Due to the 

extraordinary circumstances that exist this year, it has not been possible to collect the 

Trócaire boxes in the usual manner. Many people have contributed online to 

Trócaire or through a bank standing order and so many have forwarded their 

contribution to us here in the parish for forwarding to Trócaire.  This weekend, 

Trócaire is making a national appeal for boxes or donations to be returned to 

parishes.  We will facilitate that call.  Donations to Trócaire can be dropped into the 

parish office or parochial house during the coming week.  There will be a box in the 

church during opening times on this Sunday from 1-4pm also for those who wish to 

contribute in that manner. 

Once again thank you for your generous support of the work of Trócaire, who work 

on behalf of the Irish church. Your donation this year will help some of the millions 

of people who live without access to adequate water supplies, sanitation and 

healthcare and who are now faced with the threat of Covid-19.  In Ireland over the 

past few weeks we have done, and continue to do, so much to protect each other.  

With your donation to Trócaire, you are now taking time to protect the world’s most 

vulnerable.  

Míle Buíochas.  
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